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Nacional Stock Exchange Comisión    

       
 

Sevilla, March, 2,  2009   
Ref. Relevants facts    

 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs:  
 
In order to update the information provided as relevant fact of this entity of date 
November 19, 2008, we confirm the interest of different candidates of industrial 
character for the possible acquisition of Abengoa's participation in Telvent.   
 
We continue, therefore, with the analysis and valuation of the different 
alternatives, without up to the date there exists no other circumstance that allows 
to anticipate its immediate conclusion. 
 
The above mentioned process will spread throughout next months, and as already 
we indicate in our first statement, it is submitted to the character of confidential. 
 
 

Miguel Ángel Jiménez-Velasco Mazarío 
General Counsel 

 
 


